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      Capcom Co., Ltd. is pleased to announce that the development of a new game in 

the Resident Evil franchise is underway for Nintendo’s next-generation Wii system.  
 

     The Resident Evil series, which began in 1996, has helped to propel the survival 
horror genre into the mainstream. The series has shipped over 30 million units (as of 
March 31st, 2006) and continues to entertain fans worldwide. 
 
     The intense story and cutting-edge graphics have combined to create a deep 
gaming world that has even been expanded into non-gaming media such as the 
Hollywood movie series of Resident Evil and Resident Evil: Apocalypse, each earning 
over 100 million dollars at the box-office. The most recent game in the series, 
Resident Evil 4, has been honored with the Award of Excellence at the 9th CESA 
Game Awards and the Game of the Year Award at the 1st Famitsu Awards, further 
demonstrating the worldwide recognition of the game’s top-notch quality. 
 
     The next-generation console Wii is garnering much attention with its 

groundbreaking new controller. The new Resident Evil game for the console will 
combine the series’ intense gaming experience and atmosphere with the revolutionary 
control system of the Wii.  
 
        As always, Capcom will continue to strive to produce great new game titles and expand 

its appeal to a broader audience across the globe. 

  



About Capcom 
As a worldwide leader in the gaming industry, Capcom is on the forefront of new 
cutting-edge technology, and is proud to have produced a number of hit products such as 
Mega Man, Street Fighter, Onimusha, Devil May Cry and Resident Evil. Capcom will 
continue to provide customers with the best possible forms of innovative entertainment 
in this new and exciting media. 

* For additional information, please contact Capcom's support center at 
(+81-6-6946-3099) or visit www.capcom.co.jp. 
 

* “Wii” is trademark of NINTENDO. 
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